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Martha's Vineyard, Massachusetts A state police bomb squad responded to recover and dispose
of unidentified military ordnance that washed onshore on the Vineyard. The ordnance, believed to be
practice rounds fired on Nomans Land prior to WWII, was safely counter-charged at the old
Edgartown landfill, according to Edgartown police chief Bruce McNamee. The ordnance was
recovered over the course of a weekend on South Beach in Edgartown, as well as on Wasque Beach
on Chappaquiddick.
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